Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you and your families are keeping well. Thank you for your lovely messages and for sharing photos and videos with us, it is fantastic to see the children. There will be some fun learning suggestions added to the Nursery section of the school website on Monday and Wednesday if you wish to access them. 
Please remember, these activities are only suggestion so do not worry if you do not use them. Your children are learning all the time and will come back to school with new valuable skills they did not have before. You are all doing a great job!
Take care for now.
Best wishes
The Nursery Team

 
